Summit Hill 
Beginning String Orchestra
Summit Hill Beginning String Orchestra will be beginning soon! Members of the string orchestra have the choice of learning to play violin, viola, cello, or string bass. All are an important part of the orchestra! Students will have the opportunity to try out the string instruments on Wednesday, August 29th, or Thursday, August 30th during the school day. This coincides with the beginning band as well. 
Registration and instrument sizing for the Beginning String Orchestra will be on Friday, September 7th from 5:00 – 7:00 pm. This will take place in the cafeteria at Summit Hill Jr. High. Please enter through the west entrance, Door 07. Students and parents can come at any time between 5:00 and 7:00 pm to try instruments and register for Beginning Strings.
Students will be “fitted” for an instrument at the registration night. String instruments come in increasing sizes so that young students can more easily learn to play. The rental program allows for students to swap out instruments for the next size as they grow. Rentals will be available through the Quinlan and Fabish music company. More information regarding rentals, ownership, and pricing is available on their website at www.qandf.com. A Quinlan and Fabish representative will be at registration night to answer questions and provide contracts/rentals.
The district fee for joining Strings is $20.00 for the entire year. Payment can be made at registration night or brought to the first morning of rehearsal. Please make checks payable to Summit Hill 161. Payment can also be made online at www.summithill.org. 
Rehearsals are Tuesday and Thursday mornings at Summit Hill Jr. High from 7:00 am – 7:40 am starting Tuesday, September 25th. Parents are responsible for getting their student to the junior high. After rehearsal, Hilda Walker students will be able to take a bus from SHJH to HW at 7:40 am. If your student is also going to participate in Beginning Band, please have them sign up for the Wednesday/Friday band morning group so there are no morning conflicts.
 If for some reason you cannot make it on the 7th, please contact me and I can help you choose, size, and get an instrument for your student.

Sincerely,

Katie Goddard (cgoddard@summithil.org) 815-469-4330
